
 

 

Response received by email  

From East Hampshire District Council  

 

 

Dear Pete, 

 

In response to the consultation on potential change to the Fuel Poor Network 

Extension Scheme, Havant Borough Council would like to support the 

amendment to the eligibility criteria for the scheme, ie removing the criterion that the 

household must reside within the 25% most deprived areas. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Bea 

 

Beatrice Hubert-Price 

Eco Housing and Retrofit Officer 
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Whitehill & Bordon Project 
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